Churchill Music Boosters 

General Membership Meeting
April 20th, 2018, 4:00pm


Meeting Attendees;  Deb Christiansen, Michelle Pawl, Dorothy VandeKieft, Donna Seadeek, Elizabeth Hering, Kathi Withun, Nancy Goraj

Call to Order - Mrs. VandeKieft called the meeting to order at 4:08pm
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mattress Fundraiser:  Ken Miller spoke about the options with have a mattress fundraiser.   Students would only need to advertise (place signs, hand out flyer).  Vendor would come to CHS do all the setup, sales, and delivery.   Typically ran Saturday 7:30 to 5pm or Sunday 11-4pm.  Tabled until next year for fall sale.  Need athletic calendar to determine date
Minutes Approval: Nov 10th, 2017 meeting minutes were presented (changes requested in Jan were made).  Approved: 1st Michelle Pawl 2nd Deb Christiansen.   Jan 11th minutes were presented.  Approved: 1st Donna Seadeek 2nd Mrs. Hering
Treasurer's Report: Kathi Withun handed out current financial report.   Tour payments have been completed, and all payments have been received from attendees.  Pending checks have not cleared, so total TCF balance is about $17,000.  Have minimized expenses due to the remodel that started this summer.   	
Fundraisers: 
· Poinsettias:  New chair is still needed.   Will reach out to new 8th grade parents
· Car Wash: New chair is Patty Novak working with Deb
· Hungry Howie’s: Deb will handle next year
· Script: About 20 cards left.   Any cards purchased go directly to the profit line.  Michelle Adkins is new chair
· Restaurants: Need additional couple restaurants.   Need to advertise them better
· Rummage Sale:  Haven’t had a new chair volunteer.   Options discussed with to combine the rummage sale and mattress sale, or replace rummage sale with mattress sale. 
· Additional items: Adventure Park, Amazon Smile, and Pajamarama will still be on the calendar next year
Music Fest:  discussed if we need additional ushers.  Event will be at CHS gym including Frost and Johnson students  
May Concert:  Event will be in Ann Arbor again.  Need additional chaperones from band and choir parents.  
Memorial Day Concert:  Happens every 4 years for CHS.   Will be concert dress with no red accessories. 
Pasta Dinner:  New chair is Rachel Wilson and Michelle Avey.  Dorothy will reach out to Rachel to check in with her.   All supplies were passed from Michelle Pawl to Rachel Wilson in January. Event is May 29th and will need flyer soon for it.  Need to contact 8th graders and send out the signup genius soon to all current CHS students.
Spiritwear- Mrs. Seadeek presented the bids from 5 vendors.   Voted and approved Brand It.  Mrs. Seadeek will meet with them for final pricing on 4/24 and get the order form to get out ASAP to the students. 
Meeting adjourned @5:45pm
Next General Membership Meeting – May 29th, 2018, 5:30@Churchill
Minutes prepared and submitted by: Michelle Pawl
